From: Shealy, Boyd <bshealy@ohr.sc.gov>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov
CC:. Walters, Marickmwalters@io.sc.gov
Date:  8/19/2014 5:13:33 PM
Subject:  Employee Interview

Tony, could you meet with Marick and I at 9 in the morning for your employee interview. It would be held on the 4th floor of
the Wade Hampton Building. You would come to the HR office. Please let me know if that time works for you. Thanks.

Boyd
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